Dear Parents/Guardians:

The Town of Verona Summer Park Program strives to provide several fun and exciting activities
for everyone to enjoy. During the six week program, we try to plan weekly activities such as field trips,
special visitors, talent shows or outdoor activities for the entire group. During these activities we like to
take pictures and post them on the Town of Verona website. This enables working parents,
grandparents and extended family members to view the exciting activity their child was able to
participate in. The sole use of the photos are ONLY to be viewed on the Town of Verona website and
placed in a scrapbook that will be located at the Town supervisors office. All others will be erased
and/or discarded.

Please ( ) preferred choice, fill in child(s) name, and Parent/Guardian signature and return with
the Park Application and Medical form.

Thank You

See You Soon!!!

| give permission for my child/children to have their picture taken and posted on the Town of

Verona website.

| do not give my permission for my child/children to have their picture taken and posted on the

Town of Verona website.

Child(s) name:

Parent/Guardian Signature:




